
From: Diane McGuire   
Sent: March-08-13 9:14 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Adelaide Wind 
 
Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Oniario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 

March 9, 2013 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
Re: EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind, and EB-2013-0041 Kerwood Adelaide Wind 
I am interested in the proceeding of the applications of EB-2013-0040 Bornish Wind, and EB-
2013-0041 Kerwood Adelaide Wind. 
I am requesting observer status for myself as detailed below. 
Thanks you for your assistance, 
Sincerely, 
Diane McGuire 
 
Observer status for: 
Diane McGuire 

 
 

 
 

 


	From: Diane McGuire [mailto:healmusically@yahoo.ca]  Sent: March-08-13 9:14 PM To: BoardSec Subject: Adelaide Wind



